Dear Editor Dr. Olgica Nedić

We are sending to you our revised manuscript entitled “Expression, purification and characterization of cellobiose dehydrogenase mutants from Phanerochaete chrysosporium in Pichia pastoris KM71H strain” that contains our original unpublished results for reviewing and publishing in your journal “Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society”.
We have thoroughly contemplated Reviewers’ remarks and corrected our manuscript according to their suggestions and answered on their questions. Authors would like to thank for useful remarks that have improved the manuscript hoping that each important Reviewers’ point was taken into consideration. All changes have been highlighted in red in the revised version of the Manuscript.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find in “Response to Reviewers” a detailed list of changes, explanations and answers to each point raised by Reviewers.
We thank you for your time and assistance and for giving us the opportunity to submit revised Manuscript to the Journal. 


Yours sincerely,								Belgrade, 09.05.2019.
Dr Radivoje Prodanović 

